
Board Report 5/13/24

We are irrigating all lawns with wells or irrigation water. We have not been able to irrigate the 
High School with the new system yet because the city is having trouble with breaks in the main 
line. We are using hoses and water from the school to keep it alive.

The floors of two hallways have been redone and the rest of the high school will be done at the 
beginning of summer break.

At the beginning of summer break we will be remodeling the two bathrooms in the High School 
next to the gym and also the two in the Annex next to the library.

We are helping the track team remodel the shotput area. We moved sprinklers and are going to 
haul gravel as soon as they are ready.

Dan Aberasturi.


